PROPOSED DECREASE OF MONKS ORCHARD
PRIMARY SCHOOL’S PUBLISHED ADMISSION
NUMBER - 2019/20 ACADEMIC YEAR

Notice is given in accordance with paragraph 1.42 of the School
Admissions Code, December 2014, Croydon Council is proposing to
decrease Monks Orchard Primary School’s Published Admission Number
for the 2019/20 academic year as part of the community schools’
published admission arrangements. Monks Orchard Primary School is
located at The Glade, Croydon, CRO 7UF.

This proposal is to reduce Monks Orchard Primary School’s admission
number from 90 to 60, removing 30 Reception places from
September 2019.

The current admission number for the Reception Year at the school is 90.
The total number of Reception children registered at the school in the
Reception Year is 51. The proposed admission number for the

2019/20 academic year is 60.

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the
full proposal can also be obtained from: Croydon Council, School
Admissions Team, People Department, 4th Floor, Zone A,

Bernard Weatherill House, 8 Mint Walk, Croydon CRO 1EA.
Email: school.admissions@croydon.gov.uk

Within six weeks of the date of publication of this statutory notice,

any person may object to or make comments on the proposal by sending
them to Niora Amani, School Admissions Team, People Department,

4th Floor, Zone A, Bernard Weatherill House, 8 Mint Walk,

Croydon CRO 1EA.. Email: school.admissions@croydon.gov.uk

Signed: S%

Publication Date: 08 November 2017

CROYDON

wwnw,craydan, g




